
July 29, 2002

MEMORANDUM
        01-09

TO: District Directors
District Construction Engineers
Toll Road Operations Engineer
District Material & Tests Engineers
District Area Engineers
Project Engineers/Supervisors

FROM: Timothy D. Bertram, Chief
Contracts and Construction Division

RE: Timber/Wood Blocks used as Guardrail Components

The Timber Block Detail on Standard Drawing 601-WBGC-03 or E 601-WBGC-03 shows the
Timber Block with one hole.  Effective now through January 1, 2002 any Timber Block with two
holes can be accepted provided one of the holes is at the correct location.
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